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Autumn 2023 Newsletter 
Dear all, 

This term has already gone so quickly and it is hard to believe we are about to go into the last term of this year. We have been very busy planning the next few months’ events and have detailed them under diary dates below for reference.
We have completed our Improvement Plan for 2023-2024 and our Standards and Quality Report. A copy of these will be available in the reception for you to view and we will also issue an overview of our Improvement aims through your child’s Online Learning Journal.
Our focus for improvement this year is:

· To ensure high quality learning in literacy and numeracy to enable all children to reach their potential.
· Work in partnership with parents to support children’s experiences in the centre and local community and increase parental involvement opportunities. 
· Continued focus on nurture to support children’s health and well-being and to develop positive relationships with adults and peers.
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Self-Evaluation and Feedback

We are re-introducing our “Question of the Month” Floorbook within our entrance area and would love to hear your views. Each month we will add a question and we are asking if parents/carers can add their comments on a post it to add to the book. The Question of the month for November is “How welcoming do you find our Centre?” Thank you in advance for your support.
Inspection Report
Our most recent Care Inspection report can be found online at Find care (careinspectorate.com)


Community Links
We have been continuing our visits to Lizdean Care Home, we recently joined the residents in a Jiggy Wrigglers Session which was lots of fun. We are planning to visit again at Halloween for some more fun and games.
Allotment

We have started our visits to our Allotment again and the staff and children have been working very hard to clear all the weeds to prepare the area for growing. We have also had support from EAC greener communities to help us with this and we are looking for parent volunteers to join us with our visits to the Allotment and also our “weans in the woods “programme. (Walks to Annanhill Woods). If you are interested please let a member of staff know.
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Bookbug

We are running Bookbug sessions every fortnight which is a great opportunity for you to take part in fun sessions with your child. If you require more information or would like to put your name down for one of these sessions please go to the main reception.
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Parental engagement with the Online Learning Journals continues to be positive. We love to see children’s achievements from home and appreciate parents taking the time to share these moments with us. 

We hope you enjoy seeing your child’s nursery journey, please keep liking and commenting on the posts we share. 
From Margaret and all the Staff at Flowerbank
Parents Committee





We are currently looking for volunteers to restart our parents committee as restrictions have eased, we need a minimum of 4 members to run this group. If any parents are interested or would like to find out more about this please see myself Margaret Blades (Head of Centre) or Carol Fulton (Depute Manager)
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Staff News:





Stacey will return from Maternity leave on the 15th of November and Amy will be staying with us to cover another maternity leave. 











 























In-Service -Monday 23rd of October – Centre closed to all children


Sensory Bus – 24th October – 12th of December (Every Tuesday)


Children in Need - Friday 17th of November – 


Playroom 1 Parents meetings – week beginning 27th of November –times to be arranged


0-3 Christmas Stay and Play – Monday the 11th and Tuesday the 12th of December from 2:30-4:00pm


2-3 Room Christmas Party – Wednesday the 13th of December


0-2 Room Christmas Party – Thursday the 14th of December


3-5 Christmas Stay and Play – 19th and 20th of December


3-5 Christmas Party – Thursday 21st of December


Christmas Closure – The centre will close for the Christmas break on Friday 22nd of December and re-open on Monday the 8th of January for all term-time children. (Children who attend on a 48 week attendance return on Wednesday the 3rd of January).





Halloween Fun





The 0-3’s will be having a Halloween Stay & Play on Friday the 27th of October from 1:30-3:00pm where children can come dressed in an outfit if they wish. We also have a variety of dressing up outfits in the Centre for children.





The 3-5 playroom will have an am and pm Halloween party on Friday 27th of October, we will issue invites next week for the children who do not attend on a Friday.





We kindly request that children do not wear dress up masks as some children can find this too scary.
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Can you help?





We are running low on paper tissues and baby wipes, if you are able to donate any of these items it would be very much appreciated.








Car Parking





Can I please ask parents to follow the 5mph restrictions within the car park to ensure the safety of all users and visitors to the Centre. We understand the car park can become very busy however, can parents please ensure the Disabled space is kept free for Blue Badge holders only.








Outdoor Learning





Children are outdoors for a significant time throughout their session and due to the unpredictable weather and the changing seasons can we ask that children are dressed appropriately for the weather every day. Can parents also pack a spare set of clothes in their child’s bags, particularly spare socks.
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Can I also ask that all parents label their child’s clothing as a number of children have similar clothing and this avoids clothing getting lost/mixed up.





0-3 Wednesday Parents Stay and Play / PEEP





Our parents 0-3 stay and play sessions started back at the beginning of term and if anyone would like more information on this please speak to the team in 0-3’s.





We are delivering PEEP sessions every Wednesday in the 0-2 room which supports family learning. Our next block of sessions will focus around speech and language and communication development. More information on this to follow. 








